
154



155CRISTINA VERTAN

Weegjáték

with the occasion of your birthday I finally succeeded to rescue the data from my old 
computer, an operation I postponed for years ! Looking for pictures from our Review 
meetings in Bursa and Istanbul, I realized there are very few testimonies of those days. 
I still remember the crossing by boat from Istanbul to Bursa. At least a picture of the 
boot survived. The fourth photo is from the Elbphilarmonie in Hamburg already sev-
en years ago. I hope in the near future I will have the opportunity to invite you to the 
Center for Eastern European History in Marburg, where I am working now. Thank you 
for all your support whenever I intended to organise something…

Happy birthday and all best wishes for the years to come.

DEAR GÁBOR,
I  DOI: 10.18135/PG70.2024.27


